Subject: FW: City Council Consideration of 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure Bylaw No. 9117,
2020

Attachments: PGDOCS-#543317-v1-Exhibit_A_2020_Council_Report_-_1440
_Taylor_Drive_Road_Closure.pdf

From: Sieben, Brenda <Brenda.Sieben@princegeorge.ca>

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2020 1:21 PM

Tor ogouteoo, EEEE

Cc: Connelly, Maureen <Maureen.Connelly@princegeorge.ca>; Wells, lan <lan.Wells@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: FW: City Council Consideration of 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure Bylaw No. 9117, 2020

Good afternoon Mike,
Thank you for your interest regarding the 1440 Taylor Drive Road Closure; | have been requested to respond to your
email below. The area proposed to be closed and sold to the adjacent landowner is road that is already being utilized

within a fenced area (see attached Exhibit A to the Council Report). This is to rectify an encroachment onto the road. The
trail will not be impacted.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
Regards,

Brenda

ke Brenda Sieben
Supervisor, Real Estate Services
W 1100 Patricia Blvd, Prince George, B.C. V2L 3V9
Phone: 250-561-7678

Brenda.Sieben@princegeorge.ca
WWW.princegeorge.ca
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